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Rules Committee,

Please pass the National Popular Vote in Oregon. The best way to restore trust in our electoral
system, and provide direct democracy is to let people's votes count. The Constitution allows
states to choose national Popular Vote. Any argument to the contrary is factually incorrect.
Thank you for leading us back to a sense of trust in our democracy by passing this critical
legislation.

Jennifer Kenny 
jennifermkenny@gmail.com 
1555 NE 75th 
Portland , Oregon 97213
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